
Vision: Our vision is that our students will be globally competitive.

Mission: Our mission is to produce students that excel academically, technically, socially, and emotionally. 
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Important Dates

Miller Elementary Newsletter 2020

Make plans now to attend the 

Kindergarten

Thursday, January 16th at 5:30 pm in the 

media center! Kindergarten teachers will 

be available to answer questions and 

provide assistance about kindergarten 

standards and expectations.

Jan. 6 Student holiday

Jan. 7 School begins

Jan. 10 Report cards go home

Jan. 16 Kindergarten Parent University 

5:30pm – Media center

Jan. 20 MLK Holiday/No school

Jan. 22 100th day of school!

Jan. 22 3rd-5th grade Milestones 

workshops – Media center

9am, 12:15pm, or 6pm

Don’t forget about our K – 5th grade Parent 
Engagement Initiative! Drawing in May!

Parent/Guardian’s names are entered into a 
drawing for a $50 Walmart gift card each time they 
attend one of the following  eligible events:
 3rd-5th Grade Milestones Parent Wksps 1/2020

 Coffee & Curriculum 2/6/2020
 Parent Shared Decision Making Mtg. – March
 Grade level Parent Universities – if any

1. Parent/Guardian must sign the sign in sheet at 
each eligible event.

2. Names from the sign in sheet will be entered 
into the drawing.

3. A name will be chosen at random in May.
4. At the time of the drawing, student must still be 

enrolled at Miller.

3rd – 5th Grade Parent Milestones Wksp
Wed. January 22, 2020

9am, 12:15pm, OR 6pm
Media Center

Third – fifth grade parents please join us to receive 
some important information about the upcoming 

Georgia Milestones Assessment that your child will 
take in April 2020!

You will learn about student expectations for the test 
as well as how to read and understand test results. 
Parents will also receive resources to help you and 

your child better prepare for the test.
Choose one time convenient to your schedule!

Contact Natarsha Williams, Family Engagement 
Coordinator for more information: 478-929-7814 ext. 

55282 or natarsha.williams@hcbe.net.



*Please sign and return the front portion of the newsletter if you have any comments or suggestions.

News From the Art 
Room...

Happy New Year!

Thank you,

Mrs. Weaks

Blasting Ahead 
Feb. 6 Coffee & Curriculum 6pm
Feb. 7 Progress reports go home
Feb. 14 PBIS Party
Feb. 17 President’s Day Holiday/No 

school
Feb. 18 Student Holiday

P.B.I.S.
Help your child remember our expectations for 

behavior! Encourage them to Rock the 3 Rs

everyday at school!

Students are Rocking the 3 Rs at Miller. We would 
love to hear your feedback regarding PBIS. There is 

an anonymous survey that can be accessed by 
visiting the Miller website. 


